
I am writing to note my concern about de-incentivizing charitable giving to nonprofits through HB 
2456.  As a small nonprofit that distributes free school supplies to students and teachers in need, we 
absolutely rely on tax incentives to bring in the necessary donations to sustain our programs (let alone 
grow and further meet the increasing need).  The need is increasing, and we hope that this important 
tool for leveraging funds is not taken away from us at this crucial time.  Students and teachers need this 
support!  Especially in times of budget cuts. 
 
Feel free to contact me if you have any further questions. 
 

Best, 
Caitlin Collings-Domingo 

Community Engagement Coordinator 
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